Document 2495788

STATE OF

COLORADO EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Re: Wacker 1 (Rem# 10179) - COA Extension Follow Up

1 message

Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us> Thu, May 18, 2017 at 9:47 AM
To: Christine Hamlin <chamlin@tasman-geo.com>

Cc: Mark Longhurst <Mark.Longhurst@pdce.com>, Karen Olson <Karen.Olson@pdce.com>, Brock Nelson
<bnelson@tasman-geo.com>, Tyler Blessing <tblessing@tasman-geo.com>

Christine,
COGCC agrees with PDC's request to commence remediation after the fall harvest.
Rick

Richard Allison, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Colorado

COLORADO

Qil & Gas Conservation
Commission

P 970.461.2970 | C 970.623.0850
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
rick.allison@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

c: Remediation #10179 - CORRESPONDENCE
On Wed, May 17, 2017 at 11:31 AM, Christine Hamlin <chamlin@tasman-geo.com> wrote:

Rick —

Thank you for your time today. Per our discussion, PDC is requesting an extension to the COA deadline of August 13,
2017, issued for the Wacker 1 location (Rem# 10179). Initiation of remediation activities is not feasible by August, as
the former battery is now located in active cropland. Per landowner request, remediation activities will be conducted
after the fall harvest. PDC agrees to the COGCC revised deadline of November 2017.

Let me know if you need any additional information.

Thank you,

Christine Hamlin
Program Manager
Tasman Geosciences
6899 Pecos Street, Unit C
Denver, CO 80221
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